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To whom it may concern, 
 
I am writing this email in support of Andrew Stevens motion for city council to call upon the provincial 
government to use all of its tools at its disposal to end this dispute. This dispute is affecting our city in 
many ways. If the Coop refinery turns down the appointed proposal from Mr. Ready, the provincial 
government should make his decision binding. Coop will continue to fly in out of province “workers” to 
live in a camp, which at this time is not a good decision with Covid-19 happening around the world. I do 
not think a camp with hundreds of employees is safe for this province. I would gladly take a call from 
anybody who wants to discuss this issue. 
 
Jeremy Strass 
 
 


